

THE UNIVERSITY OF MANITOBA

DEPARTMENT OF ANTHROPOLOGY AND SOCIOLOGY WINNIPEG, CANADA

August 9, 1967

Mr. Don E. Crabtree, Route 1, Kimberly, Idaho 83341.

Dear Don:

I appreciate your good letter of July 27th and am very sorry not to have made the visit in August as Earl suggested. We are just coming down the home stretch with a job for the printer and I could not make it out of town this month. Hope we will get together early in the fall and I certainly will be able to provide you with obsidian from Ecuador.

I have plans and an engineering team who are going to start work on our "robot flint knapper". Before too long I will need to have supplies of obsidian. Could you help me locate some raw material sources?

Best wishes as always.

Cordially yours,

William J. Mayer-Oakes, Professor and Head.

WJMO/cj